MEMORANDUM

TO: Drafting Committee
Joint Project to Create a Harmonized Legal Framework for Unincorporated
Nonprofit Associations in North America

FROM: Harry J. Haynsworth, IV ANy
DATE: March 21, 2007
RE: Principles - Draft #3

The first attachment is a redlined (strike and score) version which shows all the changes
made in the prior version we reviewed at our Portland, Oregon meeting in February. The second
attachment is a complete clean copy of the new drafi.

As you know, we are operating on a very tight timeline. President Swibel wants us to
present not only the Principles but also the first draft of the US version of the Act at the
NCCUSL Annual Meeting the end of July. The deadline for submission of the draft to NCCUSL
is June 15. I cannot start to draft the Act until the Principles are in final form. Therefore, I
request that you send me your comments and proposed changes in Draft #3 of the Principles by
April 11. Marilyn Phelan and I will review the comments and changes and determine whether
we need to have a full committee conference call to resolve significant issues.

Thank you.

Harry J. Haynsworth
HJH:nr
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